Kindell, Marilynn

From: trainings <trainings@hudexchange.info>

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 2:32 PM

To: Kindell, Marilynn

Subject: 2018 CDBG-DR Problem Solving Clinic — POSTPONED

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe,

Due to worsening conditions, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development has decided to postpone the
2018 CDBG-DR Problem Solving Clinic. The new event dates are December 12-14, 2018 (Wednesday morning — Friday
afternoon). You may rebook your airfare travel arrangements for these dates, We will reschedule all room reservations
within our room block at the Hilton Atlanta for the new dates. If your room reservation is rescheduled, you will receive a
confirmation email by 5pm today. If you have any questions, please contact the CDBG-DR Clinic Registrar at
trainings@hudexchange.info.

If your room was booked outside of the room block, you may call the hotel directly and mention the CDBG-DR Problem
Solving Clinic and they will waive cancellation/rescheduling fees or email Cassandra.hearst@hilton.com with your full
name, dates of reservation, and confirmation number. We will work with you to adjust any registration or hote)
reservations as necessary before the rescheduled Clinic.

We realize this complicates already established travel arrangements and sincerely apologize for the late notice.
Sincerely,

CDBG-DR Clinic Registrar




